Study the Bible to be wise, believe it
to be safe, practice it to be holy.

Presidents Meédage

The Sisterhood is ever striving to go forward, meeting the goals of
the past and setting new, higher standards for the future.

Through the wonderful cooperation, the harmony and the untiring
efforts on the part of each and every participant we are able to carry
on our ever increasing program.

>

We were again proud to contribute a full scholarship to the Jewish
Theological Seminary in memory of Rabbi Louis Feinberg.

The adult Education and Sabbath Observance Committees are strength-
ening the ties between Parents and Synagogue.

Our most important project is our Youth Program. Through our
youth, we hope to expand and develop a love for Judaism and thus
perpetuate our people in America.

We further hope to work for the Continuance of a better Religious
School, contribute to Camp Scholarships for deserving students, and
to make our Sisterhood an outstanding organization both in the
Synagogue and the community.

These are but a few of our projects, and to carry them out success-
fully, the Sisterhood needs your full cooperation. Thank you for your
support of our 8th Annual Donor.

I want to express my deepest and sincerest appreciation to all the
chairmen, co-chairmen and their committees for a task so capably and
successfully executed. To all of you, my gratitude and many, many
thanks.

(Mrs. J. E.) Rose LeviNn

President Adath Israel Sisterhood



